
 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 
7651 E. Central Park Ave, Bel Aire, KS 

Video Available at belaireks.gov  

December 12, 2023 6:30 PM 

I. CITY ADMINISTRATION 

A. ERP Software System - Ted 

II. OTHER? 

III. DISMISS 

Additional Attachments: 

A. Manager's Report - December 12, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
It is possible that sometime between 6:00 and 6:30 PM immediately prior to this meeting, during breaks, 

and directly after the meeting, a majority of the Governing Body may be present in the Council Chambers 

or the lobby of City Hall. No one is excluded from these areas during these times.Video of this meeting 

can be streamed at www.belaireks.gov and on YouTube. Please make sure all cell phones and other 

electronics are turned off and put away. 
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MANAGERS REPORT     
         
 
DATE December 7, 2023    
TO:  Mayor Benage and City Council 
FROM: Ty Lasher, City Manager    
RE:  December 12 Workshop Agenda   
 
ERP System: 
The workshop discussion will begin with the operational issues created by our current 
20+ year-old Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) system. The existing system, which 
supports finance, court, licensing and permitting, recreation, utility billing, and human 
resources, has reached a point of obsolescence and is inhibiting our ability to meet the 
evolving needs of our community. 
 
To address this challenge, we have engaged the expertise of Mr. Brian Mackey, a Bel 
Aire citizen, and an expert in deploying enterprise IT solutions. Mr. Mackey has 
reviewed our current processes and has played a key role in assisting our staff with the 
selection of a recommended ERP system that aligns with the specific needs of the City of 
Bel Aire. 
 
The proposed ERP system will not only replace our outdated technology but also 
integrates and streamlines various standalone systems across different departments. This 
consolidation includes modules for finance, court, licensing and permitting, recreation, 
utility billing, and human resources, providing a unified and efficient platform for the 
operations of our city.  
 
Mr. Mackey will be presenting his findings at the upcoming workshop and Ted will be 
discussing how the new system would significantly streamline our current processes. Of 
note is the emphasis on improving online customer service, a crucial aspect of modern 
governance that aligns with our commitment to providing accessible and efficient 
services to our community. 
 
As our city continues to grow, deploying a modern ERP system will not only enhance 
service delivery but will also optimize our operations, making our employees more 
productive. This approach is essential to managing increased service demands without the 
necessity of hiring additional personnel, thereby ensuring fiscal responsibility and 
efficient resource allocation. 
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